
The General Brock June Newsletter 

Welcome to June!  The year continues to fly by.  With both basketball and the badminton seasons 

behind us, we look forward to next week’s Track and Field.  We have over 60 Bulldogs competing at 

Riverside High School.  We also had a huge turnout at our community night and have extended our 

promotion of the arts with the Mobile Art Lab – students splattered their own unique creations on 

canvass!  We also look forward to end of your field trips and grade 8 graduation!  All of this would not 

be possible without the extra volunteer time our staff put in to ensure a great variety of opportunities 

for our students! 

Pizza Days, Hot Dog Days, Nacho Days, and Yogurt Sales have further subsidized opportunities for our 

students through the purchase of new team uniforms, additional hot breakfasts, musical instruments, 

and gym equipment.  Additionally, through these fundraising efforts we have been able to greatly 

reduce the cost of field trips and buses for our students!  Thank you for all that you do to support a safe, 

inclusive and engaging learning environment for our students! 

With the warm weather here, whenever possible please ensure your children are prepared for the 

outdoors – sunscreen, long sleeves, hats, extra water all help with these hot days. 

There are a lot of events/activities happening throughout the month of June.  Please read below for 

details.  The best way to keep up to date (some event/activity dates may change) is to be active on 

EDSBY.  If you have not yet joined, please reach out to our school secretary, Ms. Campbell for assistance.  

All of our events/activities are either announced or on our EDSBY calendar – the group names is 

‘General Brock Announcements’.  

 

At Brock - ‘We care about each other!’ 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Callow, Principal and Mr. Caschera, Vice-Principal 

Important Dates 
June 1 – Mobile Art Lab visits General Brock – KG to grade 8 

June 2, 15 – Frozen Yogurt Sales - $3/one or two for $5 

June 5 – Cheswick Track and Field at Riverside High School (Rain Date: June 8) 

June 6, 13, 20, 27 – Pizza Day from ‘Pizza Plus’ – all Halal - $3/slice or two pieces for $5 

June 9 – PA Day – no school for students 



June 13 – Cheswick Track and Field District Meet – Riverside High School (Rain Date: June 15) 

June 19 – Grade 8 Field Trip – On the Green / Beach / Formal Dinner 

June 21 – Grade 8 Graduation - 5:30 Arrival, 6:00 Ceremony, 7:30–10 Dance 

June 21-23 – Grade 3 Students Participate in ‘Swim to Survive’ @ Adventure Bay 

June 23 – Hot Dog Day with chips - $2/halal hot dog / $1/chips - no pre-orders 

June 26 – Student of the Month / Month in Review / Year-End Assembly 

June 28 – Last Day of School for Students / Report Cards Go Home – Term 2 

Windsor Essex County Health Unit Resources 
Check out the latest edition of ‘Seeds to Grow Your Mental Health Newsletter’ – click here 

Also, check out this link for free or low-cost summer recreation programs – click here 

History Corner – Sandwich Towne Hall 
Designed in 1911 by the highly regarded architectural firm C. Howard Crane and James Pennington, this 

red brick, two-storey building also housed the constabulary and the public library. The Georgian Style 

Town Hall represents a typical government building of the period. Notable architectural features include 

a portico with columns; a front door with sidelights and a glass transom; and ornamental brickwork 

above the windows. Interior reminders of the building’s past include thick treasury walls and a jail cell 

that now serves as a storage closet. 

 

https://www.wechu.org/sites/default/files/clone-healthy-schools-mental-health-resources/hsch-correspondence-decider-newsletter-volume-2-parent-version-122522022-id-212296.pdf
https://www.wechu.org/physical-activity-and-sedentary-behaviour/free-or-low-cost-summer-recreation-programs

